
April 29, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairwoman
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding to US 422 Bypass Phase 2 project in Butler County in fiscal year 2023.  The entity to 
receive funding is the Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission (SPC) located at 2550 Oakland Avenue, 
Indiana, PA 15701. 

The funding is for highway surface improvements including patching existing concrete four-lane roadway and 
overlay with bituminous binder and wearing courses, update drainage and guide rail, replace concrete median 
barrier, preservation work on structure, and other miscellaneous construction.  Also included in the project is 
preventative maintenance paving of SR 8008 ramps between SR 356 and US 422.  This project will provide 
better corridor and highway surface consistency for both the traveling public and corridor truck traffic and will 
adjoin with the recently completed Butler Bypass Phase 1 project.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.
Sincerely,

Mike Kelly
Member of Congress


